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From: henkinp@earthlink.net
To: Desmond, Jim; Anderson, Joel; Fletcher, Nathan (BOS); Vargas, Nora; Lawson-Remer, Terra
Cc: FGG, Public Comment; Robbins-Meyer, Helen
Subject: [External] Comments on Agenda item 11, AUTHORIZING A JOINT APPLICATION TO THE HOMEKEY PROGRAM
Date: Thursday, April 21, 2022 12:14:18 PM

Hi Supervisors,

 

About item 11, AUTHORIZING A JOINT APPLICATION TO THE
HOMEKEY PROGRAM 

 

If you want to bring the homeless and especially elderly and other
people who might have serious allergies or other medical issues, you
should not be waiving the California Environmental Quality Act. I think
that it is disgraceful that you would consider placing 4,430 people with
a disability and 2,062 people 55 years or older (both more vulnerable
to environmental issues than most) in housing not subject to the
California Environmental Quality Act. 

 

I also believe that funding sources need to be specified clearly, which
they aren't, before you commit to requesting our tax dollars from the
California Department of Housing and Community Development,
Homekey program funds.

 

Regards,

 

Paul Henkin
henkinp@earthlink.net
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